
East Kintyre Community Council 

Minutes of meeting held in Peninver Village Hall 

5th October 2023                                                

 

Attending – Ian, Shelagh, Jose Councillor John Armour & Mike Reid 

Apologies – Robert, Councillors Redman, McFadzean & McPherson 

 

Catch up from previous meeting 

Cemetery Road – Councillor Redman has emailed Kirsty Flanagan. 

Abbeyfield path clearance – Robert will speak to Eva Wolfram. 

Bench for Broomfield Remembrance garden. Robert will move it once we get 
the go ahead. 

Peninver business – none brought up by the 1 community representative. 

SSEN –  Donation of  Defibrillators for Saddell and Peninver 

 Ian will enquire about connection to electrical supply and will liaise with 

Mike Reid about positioning of the Peninver machine. 

Ian reported that the Crossaig transmission station is going to increase in 
size(triple) from Feb/March 24. The new higher power line from Tangy to 
Carradale will also be installed  March 2024. 

95% of the old pylons will be taken down and could be utilised for sculpture. 

John Armour reported that 5 candidates are standing for election on 2nd 
November. 

 Doctor’s Surgery – A representative from EKCC will attend the Patient group 
AGM and it was suggested that we write to all councillors to make them 
aware of the situation in East Kintyre. 

AOCB – Falling school roles were discussed 

Mike Reid proposed a vote of thanks. Next meeting in Carradale 2nd Nov. 


